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UNITED STATES FORCES-AFGHANISTAN
			KABUL, AFGHANISTAN
APO AE 09356



USFOR-A SCA										  

Ministry of Interior
Counter-Terrorism Directorate
Islamic Republic of Afghanistan
Kabul, Afghanistan

SUBJECT:  Certified Letter of Introduction Regarding Weapons License Application

1.  This letter introduces the following United States Government contractor employees and requests they be issued a weapon carrying license.
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[bookmark: _GoBack]2.  Each employee has undergone a background security review, including criminal history records check and they meet strict U.S. requirements for possessing a weapon:

3.  Each employee is trained to use weapons only for self-defense and instructed in safe weapons handling and situational awareness consistent with U.S. law and regulation and Afghan law.  

4.  The Weapons Permit and AAL will be carried when armed and personnel will ensure weapons are secured when not on duty. They will adhere to GIRoA laws and USFOR-A rules and policies at all times.  Companies may not sell weapons or transfer permits. 

5.  The point of contact for this memorandum is the undersigned at mark.r.illg@afghan.swa.army.mil or 070-517-0017.




       MARK R. ILLG
	       USFOR-A Senior Command Advisor
	           United States Forces-Afghanistan
Attachment
Contractor Weapons Permit Packet 
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